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Report on  

One Day Workshop 
on 

““SOFT SKILLS FOR ENGINEERS” 

08-01-22 
Department of Computer Science and Engineering, VRSEC has successfully organized a 

Workshop on "Soft skills for Engineers" for 2/4 B.Tech CSE students. This session is 

organized on 08th January 2022 in two sessions. Around 176 students of CSE department 
have attended this workshop 

THE CONTENTS OF THIS WORKSHOP ARE:  

1. Importance of Soft skills 
2. Communication Skills development 
3. Team building Skills 
4. Critical Thinking abilities 
5. Time Management Skills 

Course Faculty: 

S.No Resource Person 
1. Mr. Asghar Ahmed 

Soft Skills Trainer,  
SRM University 

 
Session Schedule 

Session -1: 10 AM – 12.30 PM Importance of Soft skills, Communication Skills 

Interpersonal Skills 

Session -2: 2 PM – 04.30 PM Presentation Skills, Resume Preparation and 
Critical Thinking 

 
Dr D Rajeswara Rao, Professor and HOD, Dept of CSE introduced the chief guest 
and spoke about the importance of soft sills in engineering and how an engineer 
focus on developing the soft skills essential for working as an engineer to build 
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a solid career in their desired field of study. Along with hard skills earned through 
studying B.Tech course, soft skills do help the students to their professional 
career to a next level. 
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A total of 176 students attended the workshop in both the sessions and actively 
participated during the sessions. 

  

 

Towards the end, Dr D Rajeswara Rao, Professor and Head of the Department, 
CSE thanked the resource person and spoke about the integrating soft skills 
training into technical education and students attending various events outside 
to hone their skills. 


